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February 25, 2020

Attention: lan Walker

Planning Officer — Large Developments
Development Services — Planning Division,
City of Kawartha Lakes

RE: Proposed Rogers Communications Tower at 1998 Heightz Rd. Verulam, City of Kawartha Lakes.

Summary of Public Consultation

We are pleasad to provide the following sumimary of public consultation for Rogers proposed
telecommunications tower at 1998 Heights Rd. Verulam, City of Kawartha Lakes. Public consultation
began October 17th, 2019 when an ad was placed in the Kawartha Lakes This Week newspaper.
Information packages were also mailed to all property owners within 225 meters of the tower baze. We
received one inguiry from the public. Below is a record of communication:

+ Ron Ashmore — Councilor Ward 6
* Moy, 7" — Ron had several general questions regarding the tower. We had a phone conversation
with Ren and provided him with the information he required to provide answers to a resident who
had contacted him with guestions and concema regarding the tower.

Request for Concurrence

Al this time, we respectiully request the City of Kawartha Lakes provide a letter of concurmence for the
proposed tower ingtallation, to Innovation Science and Economic Development Canada (ISED). The
letter of concumence should confirm the applicant has completed municipal consultation, public
consultation and address all relevant concems to the satisfaction of the City. it has been a pleasure
working with the City of Kawartha Lakes staff to complete municipal consultation for Rogers new tower
installation.
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Laura Sterding



